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Benefit Dinner, Dance & Music!! 

February 19, 2005. 
 
   Reserve your seats for this extravagant evening of 
Dinner, Dance & Music! We are hosting a 
Wonderful Evening Out for you to enjoy at the 
beautiful Whatshan Lake Retreat. The band The 
Buddhagrass Boys will join us to perform their 
faster paced country/bluegrass music.  We will 
enjoy a mystical Bellydance Performance by 
Princess Ouija. These performers are gladly sharing 
their talent for our benefit. Our Delicious Buffet 
Dinner is of the Exquisite Mediterranean Style. 

Buddhagrass Music 
Bellydance Performance 

Mediterranean Dinner 
Where: The Whatshan Lake Retreat,  

When: Saturday February 19th at 6:00 pm 
 
    Here is a peek at some of the all you can eat buffet: 

Traditional Greek Salad 
Hummus with Oven-warm Pita Bread  

Spanakopita 
Fresh Water Fish 

Old-World Italian Manicotti 
Persian Chicken 

Lamb Stew 
Greek Keftedes (Sweet & Sour Meatballs) 

Lemonopita (Greek Lemon Cake) 
Baklava Pastry 

 
 Red & White Wine and Beer available. 

Tickets $15 ea!-alcohol not included in price. 
Tickets can be purchased at: 

Edgewood General Store 
The Edge Community Internet Centre 

Terryl & Banjo Allen 
J&S Snacks - Surf n Suds 

       Please phone 269-7590 or 269-7130 for more info! 

New Youth Intern 

     Hello, my name is Philecia Isaacson, 
daughter of Phil Isaacson.  I am the new 
Youth Intern at The Edge CAPYI site.  The 
future holds many opportunities with 
computers and the Internet. It gives us the 
convenience of many things.  I am very 
fortunate to have this experience to better 
expand my technology skills and knowledge.    
I am nineteen years old and have lived in 
Edgewood for two and a half years. I’ve 
spent my summers and other holidays here 
with my dad since I was nine years old.  I’ve 
known a lot of people here since I was little.  
I am very happy to have become a part of the 
community.  The Edge opens up many 
opportunities to the public, so we are always 
pleased to assist you in any needs.     
Christina Hilborne & Hannah Turnbull  are 
the two other newly hired Youth Interns 
currently working away at The Edge.                 

A Great Thank You For Volunteers    

   We are very proud to announce our 
amazing amount of volunteer hours put in by 
the wonderful people of this community. For 
the year of 2004, there were approximately 
3780 hours volunteered!!  Hooray! Thank 
You, Edgewood Community, for all of your 
very much appreciated help!!   
Be sure to Contact The Edge with YOUR 

Events to be included in our monthly 
Newsletter and Calendar 

Total public visits to this CAP site in 2004 was 4914! 
Thank You for your continued support 

 

Special Thanks To: 

The Edge RR #1, Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood, B.C. V0G 1J0 Phone: 250 269-7590 Fax: 250 269-7591 Email: edgewood@lincsat.com 


